Mr & Mrs R Taylor

Local Plan 2045

There does not seem to be enough research put into this plan regarding health

and safety.

1. Added pollution by increased traffic on an already busy road.

2. Danger for the many elderly and young children crossing the road.

3. Making it impossible for residents in side roads to get out of their turnings;
in particular Lovell Road which is situated on a blind bend.

4. To widen the road would make life intolerable for the resident’s living on

Rough Common Road.
Rough Common needs to be left to remain a village.

The whole plan needs to go back to the drawing board.





